
May 24, 2024 

To whom it may concern: 

I provided statistical consultation for the study reported in the paper entitled "Reliability of a Simple 
Fluoroscopic Image to Assess Leg Length Discrepancy during Direct Anterior Approach Total Hip Arthroplasty".  

I attest that appropriate statistical methods were used to analyze the data. 

 

Pamela M. Vacek, Ph.D 

Biostatistician, Medical Biostatistics Unit 
Research Associate Professor, Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
University of Vermont Larner College of Medicine 
Burlington, VT 05405 


